

Chadsgrove School & Specialist Sports College



MEADOW ROAD CATSHILL BROMSGROVE WORCS B61 0JL

Headteacher: DEB RATTLEY M.Ed., B.Ed., NPQH

Telephone: 01527 871511

Fax: 01527 579341

Email: office@chadsgrove.worcs.sch.uk Web Site: www.chadsgroveschool.co.uk

Physiotherapy: 01527 578216 Occupational Therapy: 01527 831054 Speech & Language Therapy: 01527 831054

1st December 2016

Dear Parents/Carers,

Further to my letter dated 17th October 2016 I am writing to confirm that the building work will be finalised this side of Christmas and therefore we will be closed to all students on Friday 16th December.

School will close on Thursday 15th December and will re-open on Tuesday 3rd January 2017.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any queries and thank you for bearing with us through the building work.

Yours sincerely

Vesson

Deb Rattley

Headteacher













